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Maths revision books 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We’re pleased to announce that we have now received our KS1 Maths books.  

 

The aim of these books is for them to be used at home to support their learning 

at school. However, if your child needs additional support with any of the 

areas, they are welcome to bring their book back in to school and we will find 

time to help them.  

 

As we progress through the curriculum, we will let you know which areas we 

have covered in class so that they can complete the relevant pages as part 

of their home learning. Please do not ask or expect your child to complete 

any of the pages that we have not yet covered at school. 

 

The children are very excited about these books. If you wish to get started, we 

suggest starting with the following pages: 10, 12, 14, 22, 36, 38. Please do not 

ask your child to do these all in one go. 

 

We hope you and your child find these books useful and that they will help 

them to reach the end of key stage expectations in maths.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kathryn Hayward and Emily Cartwright 
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